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The Honorable David Crum, Chairperson 

House Committee on Health and Human Services 

Statehouse, Room 512-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Crum: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2509 by House Committee on Vision 2020 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2509 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2509 would make technical changes to various statutes governing the Emergency 

Medical Services Board.   

 

 The Emergency Medical Services Board indicates passage of HB 2509 would have no 

fiscal effect upon agency operations. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Jon Hummell, 

 Interim Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Steve Sutton, EMS 


